

## **CITY OF BRANDON**

## **DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DIVISION**

Department of Engineering

638 - Princess Avenue - Brandon, MB - Canada - R7A 0P3

## **PUBLIC NOTICE**

October 7, 2025

Attn: Home Owner, Business Owner and/or Renter

22<sup>nd</sup> Street & Lily Crescent

Brandon, Manitoba

Dear Sir/Madam,

Starting **Wednesday October 8<sup>th</sup>**, **2025**, Allen & Bolack Excavation will be closing the Road at the 22<sup>nd</sup> Street and Lily Crescent intersection. The closure will be in place for approximately one week in order to install a new domestic sewer manhole. Use of the sidewalk along the west side of 22<sup>nd</sup> street will still be open for public use.

Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated in order that the work will not cause any serious inconvenience. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the following:

Jason Allard:204-572-0648(City of Brandon)Tyler Nevin:204-730-3876(City of Brandon)